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I oppose this bill. Mail-in voting has allowed more access to voting by registered 

voters, and makes for a more informed voter due to having more time to make our 

decisions. Stripping us of our ability to easily research each bill and candidate as we 

are filling out our ballot is not the direction Oregon should be moving.  

 

Do not allow this bill to move forward. In-person voting is inefficient, will not be good 

for Oregon, and should never be the standard.  


